
TSX INC. 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

TRADING OF US-LISTED SECURITIES ON  
TSX INTERNATIONAL BOARD 

 

In accordance with the Process for the Review and Approval of Rules and the Information 
Contained in Form 21-101F1 and the Exhibits thereto (the "Protocol") in Schedule 10 of 
the Ontario Securities Commission ("OSC") Recognition Order (the "Recognition Order") 
recognizing Toronto Stock Exchange ("TSX") as an exchange, TSX has withdrawn the 
Notice of Proposed Changes and Request for Comments published on December 22, 
2016 in relation to the posting of US-listed securities for trading on the TSX International 
Board.  To the extent the TSX decides to pursue the proposal again, it will be published 
for comment in accordance with the requirements of the Protocol.   
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